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.      Principal’s Message     .        

 

Dear Evergreen Parents! 
 

It is May! We are excited to wrap up this school 
year in the most positive way, adapting 
traditions and activities as much as 
possible.  While the school year has looked 
anything but  typical, one thing remains true, our 
Evergreen students continue to work hard and 
maintain a positive attitude about school. 

This month we look forward to the book 
fair on campus. Look for more information 
included within the newsletter to see how your 
child can participate. It is a great opportunity to 
purchase books at a reduced cost while 
supporting our library at the same time. 
Our elementary campus will host summer 
school for the entire district June 15-July 16. We 
are excited to offer our students a really 
engaging opportunity with a theme of “Me and 
My Community,” for extended learning along 
with some time for fun too! The campus will be 
full of students and teachers for most of the 
month! 
As the school year begins to wind down, I 
cannot express enough my appreciation for all 
of your support throughout this very tough time. 
Misty Copeland summarizes our school year 
best, “You can start late, look different, be 
uncertain, and still succeed.” What a great way 
to explain what the 2020-2021 school year has 
been like and I do think we have all been 
successful in some way! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Holly Jones  

 

 

.      School Information    .        
 

School Hours: *Campus Opens at 7:55am* 

TK/K-Third Grades  8:20am-1:55 (1:15pm Fri-

day) 

Fourth Grade  8:20am-2:55pm (2:10 pm Friday) 
 

 

Website: www.evergreenusd.com 
 

Phone: (530) 347-3411 #2 Fax: (530) 347-4639 
 

School Secretary : Sarah Harp, 

sharp@evergreenusd.org 

Attendance Clerk: Corrie Irwin,  

cirwin@evergreenusd.org 
 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday, 7:30am-3:30pm 
 

 

Important Dates 
Book Fair 5/19-5/28/21 

Memorial Day 5/31/21 *NO SCHOOL*  

Last Day of School 6/11/21 

Summer School Starts 6/15/21 

July 4th Holiday NO SCHOOL 7/2, 7/5 

Last Day of Summer School 7/16/21 

 



 
Student Arrival Time 

The gates open at 7:55am. Please make sure 

that your student remembers their mask. If 

your student is late, they must be dropped off 

in the office and have their temperature 

checked before they can head to class. 

  

Welcome to our new 

Attendance Clerk/Health Aide 

Special welcome to our new attendance 

secretary/health aide, Corrie Irwin. Corrie 

will be the new face and kind voice you hear 

when calling to check on students absences 

and general health questions.  

 

Absences 

Please remember to call/ email in your 

students absence. You can notify the office by 

calling and leaving a message or emailing 

either of the secretaries.  

 

 

Pick up time Reminder 
Please be on time. TK-3 dismissed at 1:55 

Fourth grade dismissed at 2:55 

 

Any transportation changes must be made 

through email or handled in writing to the 

office. Last minute changes are not always 

possible because of communication turn 

around with the teachers and the office.  

 

  

 

 

Short Term ISP 
The last day to request Short Term 

Independent Study for this year will be 

Friday, May 7th. The request can be for dates 

beyond that and up to May 28th; however, we 

must receive your request on or before May 

7th. Requests that are received after May 7th 

will be denied as well as requested dates after 

May 28th.  

 

Preschool Registration Now 

Open 
Evergreen State Preschool is currently pre-

enrolling for 2021/2022. 

Pre-enrollment forms may be completed 

online. 

Must be 3 by December 1st of 2021 

Must be potty-trained 

If you have any questions please contact 

Solange (530) 347-3411 x7507 

 

Book Fair 
See the attached flyer about our Scholastic 

Book Fair! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCfG5vVyMOOzPemYjRL24g4OCHmzd3XYDh9nQARf_JNqKHVg/viewform















